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Institute Day
On January 6, 2025 we held our final institute day of the school year. I want to thank the following
individuals who helped make this day a success: Jennifer Hamiti, Dana Becker, Andres Torres, Brad
Dorrick, Matt Shanahan, Matt Williams, Matt Wikoff, Phil Pakowski, and Jim Kelly. Also, congratulations
goes out to the first place team in our team building activity: Jon Monti, Josh Bell, Julia Riedmaier, Julie
Creagh, Julie Ziel, Karen Styrna, Kathy Kipp, Katie Cassidy, Katie Rahn, Kayla Rubino, and Kelly Cash.
Finally, if you would like to view our staff photo from this day, please click HERE.

Evaluations
Department Chairs and Administration continuously share strengths and possible areas for
improvement for all staff during the first semester. Evaluations of tenured and non-tenured staff
continues into the second semester. Domain 4 (Professional Responsibilities) and Summative Rating
meetings will take place through mid-February. By the end of February, we hope to have initial staffing
numbers for the 2025-2026 school year.

Administrative evaluations for my team have been continuous throughout the school year. Initial goal
meetings and review/update on goal meetings have taken place in August, October, and January. A
summative meeting will be held with each administrator in March.

Annual Red Out Game
Our Junior Class Committee is working with the American Heart Association as part of their annual Red
Out Game Fundraiser. You can join us at the RED OUT GAME on Friday, February 14th to show your
support for the AHA's mission to bring awareness to the importance of Heart Health, Stroke Awareness,
and Hands Only CPR training. They are once again selling red out shirts that you can wear throughout
the month of February to show your support for Heart Health. All proceeds will go to the American
Heart Association. Come cheer on our Boys Basketball team as well! There are several fun activities
planned that evening.

Upcoming Events
● January 11: Boys Bowling Conference (Echo lanes, Morris)
● January 16: Boys Wrestling Senior Night (Central Campus)
● January 22: Incoming Freshman Night
● January 27-31: Battle of Classes
● February 1: Winter Formal
● February 11/12: Heart Screening at Central Campus
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